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We are always improving the poll unit and developing new features and capabilities. To quickly make
those features available, we may change the poll unit's HTML structure at any time and without
notice.

The customization settings described in this article are designed to be compatible with future
changes we make to the poll unit. By limiting the degrees of customization, we preserve our ability to
develop great new features and protect you from unexpected compatibility issues.

Be careful not to write any CSS or JavaScript code that targets or relies upon the poll unit's internal
HTML structure, including DOM classes. We cannot guarantee that future iterations of the poll
unit will be compatible with that code.


